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The Hilldale Board of Education recognizes the need for, and the value of, a systematic 
ongoing program of curriculum development and evaluation.  Any curriculum additions, 
deletions, and revisions shall be approved by the board. 
 
The curriculum shall include all courses of study formulated and prescribed by the 
Oklahoma State Department of Education. 
 
It shall be the responsibility of the curriculum director to develop proposals relating to 
curriculum modifications and adoptions.  Principals are responsible for the instructional 
program in their respective buildings and shall submit any proposed curriculum additions, 
deletions, or revisions to the superintendent for approval. 
 


